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Greetings Sir Knights,

March 31st. will be Easter Sir Knights. This is the heart and soul of our Christen faith. If you and your family can observe
this day at your church, or at an Easter gathering at a sunrise service or maybe attend an Easter Observance at your
Commandery, your heart and faith will be restored in the word and song.

For those that can, the 94th annual Grand Encampment Easter Observance will take place at the George Washington Masonic
National Memorial in Alexandria Virginia on Easter Sunday. Further information can be viewed on the Grand Encampment
web site.

My Commandery will have its Easter service that day which my Lady and I plan to attend. This is a time for Christen
fellowship Sir Knights! God Bless all Sir Knights wherever they may be dispersed over the face of this earth!

Yours in Knightly Service,

S.K. Richard J. Phillips, REGC of Maine


